
Parent-Teacher Meeting Inquiry 

Dear [Teacher's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am the parent of [Child's 

Name], who is in your [grade/class name] class. 

I would like to inquire about the possibility of scheduling a parent-teacher meeting to discuss 

[specific topics or concerns, e.g., academic progress, social development]. I believe it would be 

beneficial for us to connect and share insights regarding [Child's Name]'s experiences in school. 

Please let me know your availability for such a meeting in the coming weeks. I appreciate your 

attention to this matter and look forward to your response. 

Thank you for your time. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Relationship to the Child] 


